
 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

 

DATE: April 12, 2022 

 

TO: The Board of Supervisors 

 

FROM: Paul D. Holt, III, Director of Community Development and Planning 

 

SUBJECT: Initiation of Consideration of Amendments to the Zoning Ordinance to Consider Possible 

Amendments Regarding How Density is Calculated for Residential Developments 

          

 

At the request of a supervisor, staff has prepared the attached Initiating Resolution to consider possible 

amendments to the Zoning Ordinance regarding how density is calculated for residential developments.  

 

Staff recommends approval of the attached resolution. 
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Attachment: 

1. Resolution 


